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Summer Holiday Topic Homework 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Welcome to the new Year 3 parents and welcome back the Year 4 parents. We had a fantastic transition 
morning where we made models of mammoths in preparation for our topic. I am really looking forward to 
working with the class in September. 
 
We have begun planning for our first half term of the year and we would like to set some topic homework 
to be completed during the holiday.   
 
Our topic is ‘Through The Ages’ which is all about British prehistory from the Stone Age to the Iron Age, 
including changes to people and lifestyle caused by ingenuity, invention and technological advancement.  
 
In preparation for the new half term, we would like each child to complete one piece of good quality 
homework of the outside or the inside of a typical Bronze Age house. A help sheet is attached with some 
helpful instructions and some links to websites if you want more information. Topic homework should be 
brought in to school the first day back after the holiday. We will use this as part of our class display. 
 
We wish you a happy and enjoyable holiday. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Clark 
 

 
 


